
CALL FOR INTEREST
The	Math	Science	Special	Interest	Council	is	calling	for	interest	in	joining	their	board.	The	board	consists	
of	12	positions:	6	executive	and	6	members	at	large.		

The	MSSIC	meets	monthly,	with	a	minimum	of	7	meetings	per	year.	Board	members	are	expected	to	
attend	a	minimum	of	4	meetings	per	year.	Meetings	take	place	in	St.	John’s	where	members	can	attend	
in	person	or	via	Skype.	

Elections,	if	necessary,	will	occur	electronically	in	May.	Once	elected,	members	will	assume	duties	within	
2	months	of	elections	and	serve	a	two	year	term.	The deadline for nominations is April 15th. 

More	information	about	the	MSSIC	is	included	in	the	MSSIC	by-laws	document.	This	document	is	posted	
on	the	NLTA	website.	http://www.nlta.nl.ca/mathscience-sic/	

If	interested	in	joining	our	team,	please	contact	me	at	the	following	email	address:	

yvonnedawe@nlesd.ca	




